
 
 

 UNIVERSITY NOTICE 

 

 TO: THE ENTIRE MUT COMMUNITY 

Important Information Regarding University Access and Security During Holidays 

and Weekends 

For the safety and security of our campus community, please take note of the following 

operational changes during University holidays and weekends: 

• Access Point: The Main Gate will be the only designated entrance and exit for all 

vehicles and pedestrians;  

• Gate Closures: All other entrances, including Gate 19 and Seme Hall Gate, will 

be closed during these times;  

• Emergency Access, which is Gate 19:  While generally closed, Gate 19 may be 

opened in emergency situations only, such as for essential deliveries of large 

items by contractors; and  

• TSC Entrance hours: The TSC entrance will be open on weekdays from 7:00 am 

to 10:00 am to facilitate traffic flow. The TSC entrance will be closed on holidays 

and weekends. Please remember that standard security protocols, including 

vehicle checks, car searches, and ID verification, will be in place.  

We thank you for your cooperation in ensuring a safe and secure environment for 

everyone on campus. 

Regards  

PROTECTION SERVICES 

 


